= BUNDESARZTEKAMMER

(ARBEITS GEMEINSCHAFT DER DEUTSCHEN ARZTEK AMMERN)

GESCHAFTSFUHRUNG
To the President of the 7.4.1992
Estonian Medical Asociation V.-W./Ts.
Dr. Vaino Sinisalu Az.:852.095

Dept. of Neurosurgery
2 Puusepp Str.
EE 2400 Tartu

Estonia

95th German Medical Assembly 1992 in Cologne

Dear Mr. President,

Today we have written to the President of the Trade Union of
Latvian Medical Workers, who informed us that due to currency
problems he would not be able to attend the General Assembly of
the German Medical Association. We suggested that you examin
the possibility to eventually arrange the transport together

with the representatives from Lithuania and Latvia.

We regret very much that we cannot contribute to solving this
problem in another way and hoping to be able to see you in
Cologne.

Sincerely yours
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(R. Vonhoff-Winter)

Bundesirztekammer Telefon: 0221 40040
Herbert-Lewin-Str. 1 Telefax: 0221 4004388
5000 Kéln 41 Teletex: 221 1315 BAK



mre. M« Yonhoff-Winter dye. Vaino Sinisalu

Bundesidrztebkammer the President of the
Herhert-Lewin—8tvr.1 Estornian Medical
BOO0 Eoln dl Association

Telefax 0221 4004388 = Puusepp st

EE2400 Estornmia Taritu

Dear mrs. F. Vornhoff.

Urnfortunately we are not akle to attend the Gerneral
Assemhly of the German Medical Associabtion.

Hooe ., our economical situation will dimorove ivn the
future arnd we shall he able to develoo oy foreiogn cove
tacts much more.

We are greatly appreciated from the invitation to take
vart in the 9%-th Gevman Medical Assembly and we ave
interested to contivnue the cooperation between the German
Medical Associatiorn and ouv Associabion.

My hest regards to mre President and to other
Colleagues 1w Eiln.

Sivicerely vour Viaino Sinisalu




